
NORTH YORKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL
BUSINESS and ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

LOCAL HIGHWAY AUTHORITY
CONSIDERATIONS and RECOMMENDATION

Application No: NYM20/0311/FL

Proposed Development: Application for removal of condition 6 of planning approval
NYM/2019/0480/FL

Location: The Willows, Low Newbiggin North Farm, Egton

Applicant: Mr & Mrs I Gates

CH Ref: Case Officer: Ged Lyth

Area Ref: 4/36/122C Tel:
County Road No: E-mail: k

To: North York Moors National Park
Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
YO62 5BP

Date: 26 May 2020

FAO: Ailsa Teasdale Copies to:

There are no local highway authority objections to the proposed removal
of condition 6 of approval NYM/2019/0480/FL on the clear understanding that
the annexe plans have been withdrawn.

Signed: Issued by:

Ged Lyth Whitby Highways Office
Discovery Way
Whitby
North Yorkshire
YO22 4PZ

For Corporate Director for Business and Environmental Services e-mail:
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From:
To: Planning
Subject: FW: The Willows, Low Newbiggin North Farm, Egton
Date: 19 May 2020 14:22:13
Attachments:

 
Good Afternoon
 
The council have asked me to respond with no objections.
 
Kind Regards
 
CA Harrison – Clerk to Egton Parish Council
 

From: Anthony JACKSON  
Sent: 12 May 2020 17:37
To: C. A. Harrison 

 

Subject: Fw: The Willows, Low Newbiggin North Farm, Egton
 
Christine,
I have no objections to this application.
Please chase up the Councillors for their comments/observation before
responding to the NYMNPA.
Thanks,
Tony

As you will be aware the North York Moors National Park Authority office is closed. As a result of staff
no longer having access to printers and post, regrettably the Authority has had to temporarily
suspend neighbour consultation letters. As your Parish/Town Council/Meeting may wish to display the
attached site notice in your Parish notice board and/or send to any relevant person locally you
consider may be affected by the proposal, we have provided a copy for your usage.

 

 

Kind regards

 

The Planning Department

North York Moors National Park Authority



 

 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not
necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a
private message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be
confidential.
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete
the message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than
the addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

 

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by
Mimecast.
For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com

 

http://www.northyorkmoors.org.uk/
http://www.mimecast.com/



